Lunnon Cottage, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 ONZ
Ms Lisa Walton,
Planning Officer,

Council of the Isles of Scilly. 18.2.2019

Dear Lisa,
Re: Planning Application P/18/090

I write to support the many of the comments you have received regarding the planning
application for the old orchard/garden in the Branksea Close area (P/18/090).

It seems a great pity to build on this 'green' site, with all the accompanying unfortunate
implications, while at the same time straining even further our inadequate drainage and other
infrastructure - and all for no apparently good reason.

h best wishes, /L %
Penny Rogers.




